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St. Anne’s Scholarships
Each year St. Anne’s Society presents a $750 
scholarship to three Holy Angels families; one to each 
Aurora Catholic high school. To be eligible students must 
complete a scholarship form, write an essay, and provide 
a teacher recommendation.  These are due in the office 
by Friday, April 22. All 8th grade students brought home 
the scholarship form today. 

Book Swap
This upcoming week is a great time for Spring cleaning of 
gently used books. We are planning a book swap this year for 
our annual Read-a-thon.  Read-A-Thon will run from April 
18-27. The library will collect these books to be distributed 
during the Read-a-Thon. For every book brought in by a 

Holy Angels School �1

Easter Egg Hunt 

We received this note from 
our Food Pantry:  Please 
express our appreciation to 
all of the little “hunters” and 
families and friends who 
provided items for our 
pantry.  It was very 
generous.  Happy Easter! 

Seraphim Ball 
Baskets 

Winners of Seraphim Ball 
baskets are welcome to 
donate the actual basket 
back to the school if you 
don’t have a need for the 
basket once the goodies are 
removed. This will save the 
committee a lot of work next 
year if we already have 
baskets that we can use. 

PIP Hours 

PIP hour forms are due 
when we get back from 
Easter break.  You can find 
the form on our website 
under Parent Information.  
All PIP hours not completed 
are subject to a $25 fee per 
incomplete hour.  

Volunteers Needed 

We are currently looking for 
volunteers to take on the 
rewarding challenge of 
heading up Seraphim Ball for 
next year. If you would like to 
be a part of the best 
fundraiser of the year, please 
email me at 
tforbes@holyangelsschool.n
et.  Thanks in advance for 
your consideration. 

ECHOES OF  
ANGELS

8th Graders working on research papers
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student, they will receive a ticket.  During Read-a-Thon those 
tickets can be redeemed from the books collected.  What a fun 
way to dispose of old books and embark on new reading 
adventures with a new book! 

Next Week - No School 
Monday (4/4) -  School resumes 

Tuesday -   

Wednesday -   

Thursday -   

Friday -  Honor Roll Mass 8:15 
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Family Bingo Night 

HSA is collecting gently used 
toys, games, and books to use 
as prizes for Family Bingo 
Night on Friday, April 15.  No 
toy is too small.  Please send 
your donations to the school.  
There will be two collection 
boxes:  one by the front office 
and one by the library 
entrance.  Thank you so much 
for your donations.  Your 
contributions are what make 
Family Bingo Night so 
successful.  Please contact 
Jenni Aleckson at 
aleckmyers@aol.com for any 
questions. 

Mother’s Day Gifts 

HSA will be offering Nothing 
Bundt Cakes as a special gift 
for Mother’s Day.  More 
information will be forthcoming 
after break.  

Free Science Camp 

Marmion will offer a free three-
day STEM camp for middle 
school students in the Aurora 
area June 13-15.  Support for 
this camp was made possible 
from the Dunham Fund. This 
second annual Youth Energy 
Savers (YES) camp will teach 
sixth, seventh, and eighth 
grade boys and girls about 
energy and green technology 
through hands-on experiments 
and lessons. Registration is 
currently open through 
www.marion.org/YES. Sign up 
quickly as last year’s event was 
sold-out.  

Found Tie 

An orange and blue bow tie 
was left from the Seraphim 
Ball.  Please let me know if it is 
yours.  Thanks.
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